Portland, Maine QB8 g Yes. Life's good here. |

Anita R. LaChance
Deputy City Manager, Exccutive Department

April 19, 2017

Chairperson, Zoning Board of Appeals
City of Portland

389 Congress Street

Portland, Maine 04102

Re: Northeast Air Hanger Replacement — Practical Difficulty Variance Application

Dear Members of the Board:

As the owner of the land where the aircraft hangar replacement project for Northeast Air at the Portland
letport is proposed, the City of Portland gives Northeast Air permission to apply for a Practical Difficulty
Variance to reduce the required front yard setback for the replacement hangar.

Sincerely,

(@l

Anita R LaChance
Deputy City Manager
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